From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Bryan Daniels bdaniels@depoebayfire.com
Re: Fire pit ban in Bella Beach

September 7, 2022 at 10:52 AM
charlescraig3 charlescraig3@comcast.net

We are implementing a countywide burn ban today. Please keep bans in place until we lift ours.

Bryan Daniels, FSCEO
Fire Chief
Depoe Bay Fire

325 SW HWY 101

Depoe Bay, OR 97341

541-764-2202
depoebayfire.com

On Sep 7, 2022, at 10:25 AM, charlescraig3 <charlescraig3@comcast.net> wrote:
Hi Bryan,

Just wanted to confer with you on whether you feel it would be adviseable to extend the ban on ember producing fire
pits that we have in place in Bella Beach. It will expire September 15 if the board doesn’t extend it.

Thanks,

Chuck Craig, President, Bella Beach Homeowners Association

503-551-2835
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